FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth - Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Emily Larson, Mayor

M I W W E S5 O T A

For more information contact Kate Van Daele, Public Information Officer 218-730-5309

DATE: 10/21/2019
SUBJECT: Access to Park Point is Closed
BY: Kate Van Daele, Public Information Officer

Access to Park Point is Closed

[Duluth, MN] Access to Park Point is closed with exception to emergency vehicles. City officials made this decision with the amount
of standing water that is on either side of the bridge. Residents at home are encouraged to shelter in place. The closure of Park
Point is in place until 7:30p.m. at which time city staff will reevaluate and communicate those

For Park Point residents who are not home, please be patient and allow water levels to decrease. Residents of Park Point who are
not at home, are encouraged to go to a friend or relatives’ home until this closure has been lifted.

The City will hold a press conference at 7:30 p.m. at Duluth City Hall, and provide an update.
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